
 

 
 

 

May 2024 

  

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Fieldwork: Hornsea, East Yorkshire 

  

I am writing to inform you of a planned visit to Hornsea on Wednesday 3rd July. This opportunity will 

enhance your child’s academic and personal skills, this visit is a compulsory element to the course 

where your child will collect fieldwork to use as part of their future GCSE (Paper 3- Geographical 

Applications), this paper contributes to 30% of their GCSE. 

 

Payment Details  

The College is asking for a payment of £15 towards the cost of transport from each student, the cost 

of coach hire has increased significantly and the College is therefore subsidising the field trip for all 

students: :  

• Transport costs to and from location: £15 

 

If you would like your child to go on this visit please could you give consent and pay the non-

refundable deposit of £15.00 by Friday 14th June.  Payments and consent can be given via the School 

Gateway App. 

 

Arrangements for the Visit 

Students will depart college at 8.30am but should aim to be here and registered by this time. 

Students are due to return to college at approximately 4.30pm. 

 

Students are advised to bring either a packed lunch or money to purchase food at the location. 

Students receiving Free School Meals will be catered for and your child is asked to collect this from 

the KS3 Canteen prior to departure on the day.  Your child may wish to bring some additional money 

for other refreshments throughout the visit. 

 

You should make arrangements for the collection of your child from college or give them permission 

to walk home at this time, please inform College of this decision.  The College reserves the right at all 

time prior to departure of the visit to review the placement of any student dependent on behaviour 

and attitude. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

R.Baxter    

                             

Mrs R. Baxter   Mr M. Gilmore   Mrs R. Merritt            

Geography   Principal   Principal  

 

 


